

CAMP MEETING RETIRED MINISTERS RECOGNITION

SAVE THE DATE

We are looking forward to seeing all of you during this special time of honor on Tuesday night of Camp Meeting, June 18. The service begins at 6:45 pm.

There will be reserved seating prepared for our retired ministers and widows. We will also have a memorial service for the ministers we lost this past year.

Smoky Mountain Gathering

IT WAS A BIG SUCCESS!

SpiritCare, a ministry of the Church of God Center for Ministerial Care (CMC), held a banquet at the 2019 Smoky Mountain Gathering for Retired Ministers and Widows of Retired Ministers.

Special music was provided by the Looney Brothers and Dr. Raymond Culpepper, First Assistant General Overseer, brought the message. Also in attendance was General Overseer Tim Hill and Secretary General John D. Childers.

The Center for Ministerial Care provided a great meal and gift bag for 240 Retired Ministers and Widows in attendance. They also gave over \$1,000.00 through drawings. Congratulations to Diane Collins from Dublin, Virginia who won \$100.00! We had 10 in attendance from Virginia.

Special thanks to Dr. Tim Maness and his team for a great banquet. I would like to thank Joseph Mirkovich, Administrative Bishop, and our State Council for their support for the Retired Ministers and Widows in Virginia.

MINISTRY TO THE MILITARY - Veterans Honored

The Smoky Mountain Gathering paid special Tribute to all Military Veterans Thursday morning. The day began with over 150 veterans being served a buffet breakfast. Each Veteran was presented with a STAR (from an American Flag) and a medallion, given by Church of God Ministry to the Military. Special thanks to all the Veterans from Virginia who were honored in our morning service. Please continue to pray for the Ministry to the Military Leadership, Dr. Robert A Moore, International Coordinator; Frank Alcorn and Al Carpenter from Virginia, both who serve with him in supporting our Veterans.





